
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Taranaki Literacy Association  
 

AGM  - Thursday 1st March  2018 
 

 
Welbourn School 

Arawa Street New Plymouth (easiest entrance is off Cumberland St) 

 
4.15 Coffee and Mingle 

                                                4.30  Meeting 
 

 
 

Please consider joining the TLA Committee.  
Be a part of a group that works together to bring great professional 
development to Taranaki teachers and promotes literacy across our 

region. 
 
 

If you are attending the AGM could you please email names to 
jennym@welbourn.school.nz by Monday 26th of February. 

 

Look out for: 

 
 

mailto:jennym@welbourn.school.nz

